
The  Borough  of  Pitcairn  Police  Civil  Service
Commission  is  now  accepting  applications  for  the
position of full time Police Patrolman until 1:00 p.m. on
Monday,  December  30,  2024.  Applications  can  be
picked  up  at  609  Broadway,  Pitcairn,  PA  15140.
Completed  applications  must  have  an  attached
non-refundable  fee  of  $40.00,  and  payable  to  the
Borough of Pitcairn. A physical agility test is scheduled
for the morning of January 8, 2025, at 10:00 A.M at the
Pitcairn  Park  Building  557  Broadway,  Pitcairn,  PA
15140.  For  those who pass  the physical  agility  test,
there will  be a written exam at 1:00 P.M. January 8,
2024,  at  the  Pitcairn  Park  Building,  557  Broadway,
Pitcairn,  Pa,  15140.  Candidate  processing  will  be
explained in the application.


